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Auto pedestrian accident 
 
On Mar. 17, 2017 around 12:40 a.m. South Padre Island Police dispatch received a call 
concerning an auto pedestrian accident at the 4200 Block of Gulf Boulevard. 
 
Emergency responders arrived within minutes and found three victims in the roadway 
with what appeared to be serious injuries and two others on the side of the roadway 
with minor injuries. The victims ranged in ages from 16 to 22 years old.  The suspect 
vehicle had fled the scene before officers arrived.      
 
The victims were transported by EMS to local hospitals and detectives are actively 
investigating.  Based on evidence collected at the scene and witness statements, the 
suspect vehicle is believed to be a black or dark colored Honda CR-V or Pilot, which 
should have frontend damage (similar pictures below).  Anyone with any information to 
provide can call the South Padre Island Police Department at (956) 761-5454. 
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